2024-2025 Auburn Enlarged City School District
Parochial Transportation Request Form

| residing at

in the Auburn Enlarged City School District, hereby request transportation for my child(ren), for the 2024-
2025 school year. All areas below must be filled out by a parent/guardian. A new form must be
submitted every school year. Forms must be submitted to the transportation department by
August 15, 2024.

Childs Name: 2024-2025 Grade

The District Transportation Policy allows busing for students in grades K-6 at 1 mile, grades 7-8 at 1.5
miles and grades 9-12 at 2 miles, as measured by the school district. Preschool students will not be
bused. If a change in residence is made during the school year, your child may no longer meet the

requirements for busing.

Busing will begin 48-72 hours after district approval.

Parent/Guardian Signature:

Parent/Guardian Phone Number:

| certify that the above-named student(s) will be enrolled at St. Albert the Great Academy for the 2024-
2025 school year.

Principal/Director Signature

District Use Only

Approved Bus Number

Denied Reason




